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GREEN BAY - Because  we are growing, the University of Wisconsin-Green Bay is hiring two
new  lecturer/field coordinators.

  

If you know of anyone who would be  interested in applying for this non-tenure track  position,
please refer them to apply on the following link posted to the UWGB Human Resources Website
http://www.uwgb.edu/hr/Jobs/  .

  

The  University of Wisconsin Green Bay is committed to diversity and women,  minorities,
veterans and persons with disabilities are encouraged to  apply for open positions.
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